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The Kennedy Center and National Symphony Orchestra  
Finalize New 18-Month Contract with the Musicians of the  
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organization of the Kennedy Center in 1986—in an arrangement unique among American 

orchestras—the NSO has been an artistically vital part of the National Cultural Center. This 

agreement will ensure the future stability of both the NSO and Kennedy Center. 
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